
ACCESS PTA 
General Membership Meeting 
April 19, 2012 (There were not enough members present at March meeting to hold a meeting) 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Michael Kubler called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m.   
 
BUDGET DISCUSSION  
 

 Eryn Bagby:  In light of the recent PPS revised budget, Access has been told to 



 

 The Give Campaign: We budgeted $10,000 for this year from the Give Campaign (which 
assumes 100 families each give $100). We have raised $8,900. 

 

 Michael Kubler:  (1) we have had a history of attendance problems at Access, so thank you all 
for attending this evening; (2) when we talk about fundraising we need to recognize that we are 
currently 25% behind on fundraising  (although perhaps some of this is due to splitting some of 
the fundraising with the Foundation – both are wonderful areas to put our funds); (3) we would 
like to decide as a body where our fund are best used; (4) we have a few grants that we can and 
should use – technology is one.   

 

 Michael Kubler



Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 

  
 


